
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL MATHURA ROAD 
Pre-Primary Wing 

Newsletter

         Dear Parent 

         In the month of April, each day was dedicated to ensuring the comfort and awareness of the children of the 

         Pre-Primary Wing, fostering friendships, acquainting them with their teachers, and infusing joy into their learning          

         experiences. School became a special place where they not only played but also absorbed knowledge effortlessly. 
 

         As summer approaches, we're gearing up for vacation time. The teachers have planned exciting   

         activities to                          make sure your child's break is both enjoyable and enriching. 

 

ACTIVITIES FOR THE MONTH 
 

Date/Day Activity Activity Description Learning Outcome 

May 1, 2024 

(Wednesday) 

Know Your School 

(Pre-School) 

• The children will be taken 

on a tour of the Pre-Primary 

Wing. 

• Bingo game and 

colouring     sheet 

Children will be 

acquainted with 

their school 

building. 

 
 

May 2, 2024 

(Thursday) 

Know Your School 

(Pre-Primary)  

• Children will be taken on a 
tour of the main school 
building. 

 

• Bingo game 

• Worksheet 

Children will explore 
and familiarize 
themselves with their 
school environment, 
gaining valuable 
knowledge about their 
surroundings. 
 

 May 10, 2024 

(Friday) 

Mothers’ Day Activity 

(Teapot Craft) 
 

(Pre School) 

 

Children will get an 

opportunity to express 

their love, care, and 

respect for their 

mothers. 

 

 May 10, 2024 

(Friday) 

 

 
 

Mothers’ Day Activity 

(Handbag Craft) 
 

(Pre-Primary) 

This activity is designed 

to honor and cherish 

the special bond 

between a mother and 

her child, creating 

lasting memories              that 

will be treasured for 

years to come. 

Children will develop 

empathy, gratitude, 

and appreciation for 

their mother’s role in 

their lives. 

 
Please Note: 

• PTM - The first PTM will be held on Saturday, May 11, 2024. The details for the same will be shared by the class 
teachers. 

Children will showcase 
their admiration for their 
mother through a fun 
activity. 

May 1, 2024 
 

 


